
Thank you to the many generous parishioners who have made their commitment to the We Are Living 

Stones Capital Campaign. 

 

Our pledge to the parish was that the proceeds of the campaign would go towards the following 

projects: Bell Tower Repair, Church Lighting, New Church Roof and Parking Lot Restoration, Parish 

Ministry Development and Outreach Programs and a Future Capital Improvements Fund. 

 

In January of 2016 we happily reported to you that our parish had not only met our goal of 

$1,101,654.00, but had exceeded it by $15,803.36, bringing the total amount pledged to 

$1,117,457.36. 

 

To date, our parish has received a total of $292,213.23 of the total amount pledged, including interest.  

We have withdrawn a total of $66,510.12 to pay for the following items as they relate to the campaign. 

 

Breakdown of Case Item and Cost: 

Bell Tower Repair:     $16,150.00 

Future Capital Improvements Fund:    

• Painting/Carpeting Parish Center  $13,886.00 

• Painting/Carpeting Faith Formation Office $  4,728.12 

New Church Roof and Parking Lot Restoration: 

• Parking Lot Resurfaced and Relined  $29,746.00 

• Roof Repair     $  2,000.00 

 

 

The remainder of the funds in our We Are Living Stones account to date will be put into use early next 

year as we investigate fully the redesign of our Church lighting.  We are working on receiving estimates 

and hope to come to a decision soon on a design so that work can begin sometime next year. 

 

For those of you who may have joined St. Peter's after the campaign, there is still time to donate to this 

worthy cause for our Archdiocese and for our Parish.  Now that we have surpassed our goal, any 

pledges now received will be split 60/40 - 60% going to the parish. 

 

For more information on how to give a pledge or on any of the information disclosed above, please call 

the rectory and ask to speak with Fr. Mike directly. 

 

Thank you and God bless you for your generosity! 
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